Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  To facilitate Board discussion on ways to increase citizen

  information, input, and involvement in Wakulla County Government.

February 17, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a workshop on Tuesday, February 17, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. with Commissioner Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners Lynn Artz, George Green, Mike Stewart and Alan Brock.  Also present were County Attorney Ron Mowery, County Administrator Ben Pingree, Deputy Clerks Evelyn Evans and Donna Richardson.

The purpose of this workshop is to discuss ways to increase and improve Citizen Involvement with County Government.

County Administrator Ben Pingree outlined improvements Staff has made to communicate with the Citizens of Wakulla County regarding Board meetings and Board activities.  Examples include an enhanced County Website, access to the Board of County Commissioner Meeting Information, and using local media for press releases.  

The Board directed Staff to investigate ways to communicate and educate the public with their involvement and input with County Government. Including ways to increase and improve communication between citizens and local government. 

Staff will come before the Board with recommendations at a future date.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m.

